
 

 

 
Ref: KH/SAS/LS/Level 2 Business Coursework   
27th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

Level 2 Business Coursework 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Following a review of the Level 2 Business Coursework completed last year, it has been 
identified that this does not meet the exam board requirements.  
 
We are moving quickly to rectify this, and ensure the best possible outcomes for your child 
and have today issue pupils with a revised curriculum plan. This will ensure the completion 
of all required coursework prior to the exam board deadlines and support them in preparing 
for their summer exam, the content for which they have already studied in depth.  
 
If you have any further questions please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

